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07/10/2023  15:53:202023/3870/P OBJ Jack Bond I am a resident of The Brunswick and strongly object to the building of a hotel in the basement car park.  

There are already a huge amount of hotels in this area, which bring large crowds of people on the pavements 

and at Russell Square tube station.  The noise from the building works will be unbearable for residents.  There 

will be noise and inconvenience from the arrival and departure of hotel guests at all times of day and night.  

Residents of the Brunswick already have to endure noise from all the fast food restaurants  in the precinct 

right underneath the flats.  These restaurants and bars have outside tables till 10.30 at night.  Due to the 

V-shaped concrete structure of The Brunswick any sound from below is amplified, causing a noise nuisance.  I 

cannot think of one good reason why this hotel should be built.
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